

QUARTERLY TCWM NEWSLETTER

5 EXCITING THINGS GOD IS DOING IN AFRICA RIGHT NOW!

1) A powerful revival sweeping millions into the Kingdom of God persists in Sub-Saharan Africa. Between 2021 and 2023, Africa as a continent added 33 MILLION Christians according to a recent report from Gordon-Conwell Seminary (718 Million current Christians in Africa as of mid-2023). Let that sink in!

2) Trinity Biblical Institute celebrated its official upgrade to "ODAI" (University Level) in Uganda, and in October we began our first Bachelor's courses in Theology and Biblical Studies! Glory be to God alone. Bachelor's in Theology and Biblical Studies course pictured below:



3) TCWM-Uganda's Trinity Network for Church Planting and Church Growth celebrated its first two church planting efforts this year with PCU church plants in Ngenge and Kapchorwa. We saw many souls saved through the proclamation of the Gospel of Jesus Christ and we provided mentoring and grants to ensure the success of these indigenous church planters! (See picture at the top of the page).



4) In Tanzania and Rwanda, we have moved forward in some important steps in our renovation and construction processes to bring the seminaries forward within the next few years. Pray for God's favor to move us forward in our applications with the governments and accrediting bodies! Pictured above are students from our recent conference in Karansi, Tanzania.

5) We will be celebrating our second graduating class of diploma students this December with another approximately 30 students graduating from Trinity Biblical Institute Uganda. Your prayers and generous giving have equipped these Christian ministers and workers to go out armed with the knowledge of the "Sword of the Spirit," which is the Word of God!

As the year draws to a close, a great need is \$10,000 to fund our ministry practicum program. In this program, each of our students are paired with an experienced ministry leader to do teaching,

Cont. to back

counseling, and other ministry tasks under supervision so that they learn to excel in ministry. Would you consider contributing to this need?

Thank you all for your generous giving and prayers, have a Happy Thanksgiving, and let's remember to thank God for the glorious advance of HIS kingdom in Africa and across the globe.

Your Servant, In Him,

Doug McNutt President, TCWM

HOW TO GIVE

Donations may be made at www.trinitycwm.com/donate or sent to PO Box 580, Dahlonega, GA 30533. Note: For 2023, we are setting aside 10% of all donations into our strategic cash reserves to balance cash flow for the ministry year, this contributes to the overall financial health of the ministry.



TBI is growing, expanding, and maturing as an institution of higher learning. We have grown from only offering conferences and accredited classes to now offering Bachelor's Degrees and more. Our campus in Kapchorwa has grown and we are helping our faculty receive more training. Why? Because Jesus, in the Great Commission, has commanded us to teach His disciples all that He has commanded.

TBI is now an Other Degree Awarding Institution (ODAI), recognized by the National Council for Higher Education. Being recognized as an ODAI in Uganda is the equivalent of being recognized as an accredited university in the United States.

We praise the Lord that TBI was upgraded to the level of the institutions offering accredited degree programs by the Uganda National Council for Higher Education. Many pastors, church planters,

missionaries and other Christian leaders across Africa will benefit from these programs. The degree programs which were accredited by NCHE include:

- 1. Bachelor's Degree in Theology with Missions
- 2. Bachelor's Degree in Biblical Studies

We do appreciate everyone who prayed and supported the process. Continue praying that TBI Rwanda and Tanzania campuses would be fully established and accredited in their home countries as well.

In Christ Alone,

Et W. andra

Pastor Pete Anderson Vice President, TCWM



